
Subarunet Announcement 

To: All Subaru Retailers  

ATTENTION: Subaru Service Manager, Warranty Managers, Shop Foremen, and Technicians  

From: Subaru of America, Inc. – Service Operations Department 

Date: July 29, 2022  

Re: WRK-21 CVT Chain Guide Breakage Recall – REQUIRED Information for WRK-21 Service Claims 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

• The WRK-21 Chain Guide Breakage Recall requires retailers to retain certain information in the form of
data and photos relating to this campaign

• The table below outlines the information required to be retained by the retailer for all WRK-21 service

• This information is also found in the WRK-21 technical service bulletin.

• Claims for CVT replacement require all retained information to be ATTACHED to the claim.

• Claims not adhering to these procedures will be subject to REJECTION or DEBIT.


